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August 3, 2020 

  

RE: Letter of Support  

  

To whom it may concern:  

  

I am writing to confirm that as of today, Lehigh University will be operating as a 
hybrid institution in the fall semester of 2020. Lehigh defines hybrid as a mixture 
of online and in-person classes. Our semester is scheduled to begin on August 24, 
2020. Lehigh is located in Bethlehem, Pennsylvania. Thank you for your 
consideration.  

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 610-758-6377 
or sad416@lehigh.edu.  

  

  

Sincerely,  

  

  

  
  

Samba Dieng, Director of International Students & Scholars 
Lehigh University  

  

  


